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Our ref. 2024.122.I1TF
Lublin, Poland — 13" March 2024

Subject: Contest for the Members of ITF Development Teams

Dear ITF Members,

Following our letter dated 13™ December 2023, ref. no. 2023.217.ITF and pursuant to art. 21,
point 7 of the ITF Statutes, the ITF Board of Directors would like to announce a supplementary
contest for the Members of the ITF Development Teams (to work for the development of
Taekwon-Do in particular regions such as Asia, Africa, Caribbean Region, Middle East Region
and Oceania.

The applications should be submitted by National Associations and should contain the
curriculum vitae (qualifications, foreign language level, experience, enthusiasm and
knowledge), official photo in a suit (which, if elected to the committee, will be published on the
website) as well as description of the candidate’s goals /projects for the development of the
region they apply for. The letter of interest should include the reply to the following questions:
1. What qualifications do you have for the Team?

2. What plans / strategies do you have in mind to achieve your goals for this Development
Team?

3. How much time are you willing to invest per week?

We kindly ask all National Associations to send the candidacies of people who are ready to
share their experience and work in the above mentioned Teams.

Activities are based on volunteering, except for the tasks of certain Teams approved by the ITF
Board of Directors.

Please send the candidatures by the 31" March 2024 to the ITF HQ, at the email:
itfoffice@itftkd.sport

Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact our office.
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